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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Chapman
Technical
Group

Engineers
Architects
Interior Designers

Landscape Architects

200 Sixth Avenue

| St. Albans, West Virginia
25177

Telephone

(304) 727-5501

Telefax

(304) 727-5580

Website Address

www.chaptech.com

January 3, 2008

West Virginia Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

Post Office Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

Re: RFQ DEFKS8116
Dear Selection Committee:

Chapman Technical Group is most interested in providing the
required A/E services for the Multi-purpose Building for the West
Virginia Army National Guard in Jackson County. We are a multi-
discipline firm with experience in a wide variety of building types,
including multi-use pre-engineered buildings.

Our experience ranges from a 50,000 square-foot multi-tenant
building in Philippi to several smaller equipment and storage buildings
for airports throughout West Virginia. One of the more interesting
projects completed recently was the steel frame and masonry fish
hatchery building for the West Virginia Division of Natural Resources.
This building included a large open production area, an office area, as
well as bunk rooms and a kitchen to support the seasonal staff,

We have worked with both the Air and Army National Guards in
the past and understand that a high level of execution and
communication is required and are anxious to prove that we are up to
the challenge. We would very much appreciate a personal interview to
present our project team and further discuss your project. Meanwhile, if
you have any questions or need additional information, please contact
me.

Sincerely,

CHAPMAN TCHNICAL GROUP

Vice President

h/marketing/proposals/armyguardproposals/jacksoncountyletter.doc



